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October 26, 2004 
 
Dear Sir: 
      I have been reading the information page bulletins regarding the Time  
Of Use Metering Proposals. In one recommendation they were limiting the  
Time Of Use Meters Companies had to have 10,000 in use for any consideration. 
      Our Company, D.G. Henderson & Associates Ltd. has been in the  
electronic business for 30 years and developed a Time Of Use Meter in the  
early 90's and tested it in London. However, I could find no interest from  
Utilities at that time for this meter addition. Since our design requires  
no change to the existing meter, it is not only unique, but will  
significantly save in installation costs and added features. 
      Is there a deadline that I have to meet in order to not be eliminated  
from introducing this new meter when features and functions are all defined  
by the OEB that allows me to be a meter supplier to the industry. 
 
Dale G. Henderson, P. Eng,  
London  
 
 


